
I wish you all a fabulous week! 
 
Hi Denman Families, 
 
This week, in anticipation of Lunar New Year on Sunday, Jan 22, we will be having a special 
salad bar this Thursday, Jan 19th featuring Ramen! We will have noodles, a selection of 
toppings in lieu of the salad bar, spring rolls, coconut jellies, mandarin oranges and fortune 
cookies. There will also be GF rice noodles as well. The broth will be a soy based vegan broth. 
We will have many toppings to choose from including veggies such as carrots, broccoli, bean 
sprouts, and proteins like chicken, ham, eggs and tofu. We will not have our regular salad bar 
options available for this special meal.  
 
Literary month BINGO cards came home last week and we already had a few students complete 
a line and receive a prize! Well done and keep working on your card daily to earn a book prize 
and pizza lunch! 
 
Our literacy week activities are also coming soon! They are featured on the back of the reading 
BINGO. Please keep Thursday, Jan 26th open for our Books at Bedtime event from 6-7pm at the 
school. Children are welcome to wear their pajamas, listen to some amazing story tellers and 
enjoy a bedtime snack. We will also have a huge table of books for you to find a new favorite to 
take home. If you are interested in being a reader for this fun family event, please contact me 
as soon as possible.  
 
Have a great week! 
Respectfully, 
 
 

Yolanda Lehton 

Vice-Principal, Educator 
Denman Island Community School 
250-335-2324 
yolanda.lehton@sd71.bc.ca 
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